

City of NAPOLEON, OHIO

255 RIVERVIEW AVENUE - (419) 592-4010

October 13, 1980

Mayor Robert G., Heft Mr. Ted Fritz R. R. #2 Holgate, OH 43527

Cierk-Treasurer Rupert W. Schweinhagen

Dear Mr. Fritz:

Members of Council Lawrence Haase, President James Jackson William Young

Darel Austermiller Darrell Fox

City Manager Alan E. Tandy

James Zumfelde

Law Director Keith Muehlfeld

The Building Department has received numerous complaints about the new re-stripping of the parking lot at the bowling alley on Independence Drive.

I measured the area and the spaces are the right width but the length is 5 ft. short of code requirements for angled parking. Requirements are 9 ft. X 24 ft.

The drive space between rows is only 20 ft. and should be 23 ft. for the angle of the spaces.

The City has no authority to make you change the spacing, but I wanted to bring these complaints . to your attention.

Yours truly,

Richard G. Hayman Building Commissioner

RGH: dd